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PARKING LOTS IMPROVEMENT 

The South Koochiching-Rainy River ISD #363 will receive sealed bids for the Northome School 
Parking Lots Improvement project until 10:00 AM, April 11, 2025 at 11731 State Hwy 1 East, 
Northome, MN 56661. The bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at 7:00 PM during the 
ISD #363 monthly school board meeting on Wednesday, April 16th, 2025.  The school board 
meeting will take place in the Northome School library at 11731 State Hwy 1 East, Northome, 
MN 56661.  Upon request, a bid tabulation sheet will be provided after the bid opening. 

Bidding documents will be on file at the ISD #363 Administrative Office Attn: Superintendent 
Mr. Jeremy Tammi located at the Northome School with a physical address of 11731 State Hwy 
1 East, Northome, MN 56661 Phone: (218) 897-5275 Ext 153,  Email: 
jeremy.tammi@isd363.org  

This project includes: Removing all existing asphalt, reshaping Class 5 base by adding 3 inches 
of Class 5, Pave 4” of hot mix asphalt, restripe parking lots, repaint fire lanes, repaint speed 
bumps, repaint handicap parking. 

Sealed bids can be sent to the Northome School Administrative Office Attn: Superintendent 
Jeremy Tammi with a mailing address of P.O Box 465, Northome, MN 56661. The successful 
bidder will be required to complete the project within a professional manner according to 
standard practices.   

Bids may not be withdrawn within thirty (30) days after the scheduled time of the opening bids, 
without consent of ISD #363.  ISD #363 reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, or 
parts of such bids, and waive informalities or irregularities in bidding. 

The Owner requires Substantial Completion of the project prior to August 1, 2025. 
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